
 

Monthly General Meeting held at Power Kart, 8 June 2023. 

Meeting at:  7:00 pm. 

Chair:   Michael Walsh (President). 

Apologies: Ian, Peter, Kevin, Gary, Adam & John  

 

Attendance:  19, as per circulated sheet.  

Correspondence in: None 

 

Correspondence out: None 

Review of previous minutes as true and correct: 

Agreed:   Jason Wilcomes 

Seconded:  Scott Molloy 

Reports: 

Presidents Report: 

 

• Thanked John & Doc for all their work on the Falcon GT Nationals 

• Great run last weekend from Gold Creek to Old Parliament House, then on to the Muscle-Up 
Car Show at Fyshwick 

• Club Merchandise currently being made with Beanies & Jumpers to come 

• Membership now due. You should have received your notification and it is important to remind 
everyone that if you have a car on Historic Rego, and you don’t renew your membership with 
the club by 30 June, then your car is classed as being unregistered!  

• Chasing up Sponsors, anyone interested in sponsoring the club should contact the President 
 

 
 Vice Presidents Report: 

               

 The Falcon GT Nationals were an outstanding success with our club very well represented by our 

               members who attended  

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 

 Up to date financials tabled with monthly income for April of $50, expenses of $277.32 and end of 

              month bank balance of $8,692.82. 

 Getting the audit done as soon as the financials are completed for the end of the year. To be presented 

  at the July meeting. 



Events Manager’s Report: 

 

• Muscle-Up Run last weekend was a great event and raised $1,000 for Muscular Dystrophy, 
with a few members then heading out to Majura afterwards for another show 

• Our annual June Dinner has been pushed back to Sept/Oct when the weather is warmer, 
further details to come. Also, the dinner will no longer replace the monthly meeting and will be 
a separate event from now on 

• Next run Sunday 18th June will be to the Bushranger Hotel at Collector 

• 23rd July is the All Ford Day in Sydney, details to follow 
 
 
Registrar’s Report 
  

• Club now has 36 cars on Historic Rego 

• About to lodge our renewal with the CACTMC 

 

Secretary’s Report 

 

 Nothing to Report 

Falcon GT Nationals Delegate’s Report 

 

• There were 429 entries to the Falcon GT Nationals, with 412 attending 

• As previously mentioned was a great event enjoyed by everyone who attended 

• The next GT Nationals will be held in Shepparton Victoria in 2025, so start cleaning and 

polishing your cars now 

 

Webmaster 

 

 Website update almost completed, hopefully by the end of the month 

 

General Business  

 

None 

 

Meeting closed at:      7:40pm   

 


